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December 20, 2021

Taylor, Talent Acquisition Specialist
Softheon
1500 Stony Brook Rd.
Stony Brook, NY 11794
t@softheon.com

Dear Taylor,

I found a Software Engineer job posting on Softheon’s website and had been previously informed about it during a career fair in my junior year at SBU. I am a recent graduate with a Bachelor of Science degree in Computer Science and Applied Mathematics & Statistics from Stony Brook University (SBU). I specialized in Data Science & Artificial Intelligence and graduated Summa Cum Laude.  I knew I wanted to apply immediately because your company’s reputation for exceptional health plan service to customers has impressed me. I would like to be a part of the Membership/Merchant team to maintain and improve applications that help customers obtain healthcare. I firmly believe that my coursework and hands-on projects at SBU have equipped me with the skills necessary to solve complex problems and work well in teams. 

In my Software Engineering class, we worked in teams to build a web application that allows students and graduate program directors to track students’ degree requirements.  This project provided communication, teamwork, design methods, and problem-solving. This application involved tasks like suggesting course plans, scraping course descriptions from text files, importing degree requirements, viewing/editing student information, adding students, deleting students, sending email notifications to students, viewing enrollment trends, etc. We used React, Redux, CSS, and Firestore to create the application, and we utilized GitHub for version control. Furthermore, in my Database Design & Practice course, I worked on a UNICEF database project with a partner. I was responsible for creating 5 SQL queries and the relational data model, whereas my partner had to develop the forms and reports. This project helped me answer exciting questions about the data and the skills necessary to work in a team.

In addition to my technical skills, I was in the Sigma Beta Honor Society at SBU and recognized for academic excellence and community service. My technical and non-technical skills will help me make a difference at Softheon. I welcome the opportunity to discuss how I can contribute to your company's Membership/Merchant team. Thank you for your time and consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you.


Sincerely,

Wolfie Seawolf

Wolfie Seawolf
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